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From: jmarch22~comcast.net [mai1to:jmarch22~comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 1:02 PM
To: PUC
Cc: info~maggiehassan.com
Subject: Electricity Delivery Rate Increase

To Whom It May Concern:

I am outraged that you allowed PSNH to increase their delivery rates yet again. I was already
paying more for delivery than for the actual electricity, and now I am paying even more.

NH families have been facing economic difficulties since 2008. PSNH ignored their
maintenance need for years, doing only what was necessary to maintain service, not being
proactive. They are now facing the consequences of their own shortsighted action except, thanks
to a quasi-governmental agency obviously run by people who have much more money than the
average NH citizen, has put the burden of paying for PSNH?s mistakes on the NH citizen.

How much are the people who run PSNH paid? What percentage of a raise did the top
management of PSNH get this year? I can guarantee that they make much more than my family
and that their raises were greater than the 2% that is the average raise for working NH parents.

NH has the fifth highest electricity rates in the Country. I find no justification for such high rates
nor for the continued rate increases we continue to face because your agency does not care about
the economic well-being of the average NH family. Shame on you!

Very disgusted with your Agency,

-Kerry Jay
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